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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

1/27/19 Lime Spill at HGM 
1 message

Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com> Mon, Jan 28, 2019 at 2:35 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com>, Michael Cunningham <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Amy
Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, Elliott Russell - DNR <elliott.russell@state.co.us>, Tim Leedy
<Timothy.Leedy@newmont.com>, Linda White <Linda.White@newmont.com>

Tim,

 

Yesterday at approximately 5:30pm approximately 200 gallons of lime was spilled at the High Grade Mill. A pump housing
failure caused the spill, with material exiting primary containment, but remaining over the lined area. The area was
cleaned and the impacted soil was over-excavated.

 

If you have any questions, please let me know.

 

Thank you,

Justin Bills

Senior Environmental Specialist

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

 

T 719.689.4046

M 719.306.3388 
 
www.newmont.com 
 
Newmont Mining Corporation 
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, CO 80860
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